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LAMA PROGRAM COMMITTEE: ACTIVITY AT ANNUAL 2004, ORLANDO

The LAMA Program Committee met at the ALA Annual Meeting in Orlando on Saturday, Sunday, and Monday.  At the Saturday business meeting, the committee approved both a revision of the LAMA Program Proposal and a guide for presenting the program proposal before the committee.  A LAMA program evaluation form is also in development, intended to serve as a template for all LAMA programs, with modifications that are specific to an individual program.  All three documents will be added to the LAMA website in a prominent location. Also discussed was a standing session for “hot topics,” the proposals for which would be required to be presented in final form to the Program Committee at the Midwinter preceding the Annual meeting at which the program would take place; the idea would be that this 60-minute session would be reserved for pressing issues of immediate importance and interest.
During the Sunday and Monday meetings, the committee heard proposals for 3 pre-conferences, 17 programs, and 2 program endorsements.  The committee was impressed with the depth and breadth of the thoughtful preparation and presentations of the planning groups.  The pre-conferences, programs, and endorsements meet the high standards of LAMA programming and are recommended to the LAMA Executive Committee for approval for the 2005 Chicago meeting.  – submitted by Tom Schneiter for the Program Committee.
